
NEWS RELEASE 
OICS Hosts Annual Spaghetti Dinner & Activity Night 
Timmins, May1, 2012:   

O’Gorman Intermediate Catholic School is once again hosting their Annual 

Spaghetti Dinner & Activity Night on Wednesday, May 9th, 2012 between 5:00 

pm and 7:00 pm right at the school, located at 490 MacLean Drive. 

Ted Weltz, OICS Principal commented, “I want to invite 

all of our students, their families, our staff and all of our 

school’s friends to stop by on May 9th and enjoy a great 

plate of spaghetti and to participate in the family 

activities we have organized.   This is going to be a really 

fun-filled night.” 

Some of the planned activities include video games, a hockey shoot out and 

the “Deal or No Deal” game.  Everyone has a chance to win some great prizes 

as well; a few of the prizes include an iPad Touch and a digital camera, plus 

many more. 

Tickets are $8.00 per person and can be picked up at OICS. 

 

 

For more information, please contact: 
Andrew Marks, Community Relations Officer 
(705) 268-7443 ext. 3213 
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